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35th Street Reconstruction  
 
The Pedestrian Advisory Committee is concerned that the proposed 35th Street reconstruction 
does not sufficiently address the needs of pedestrians at a vital crossing of Hiawatha Avenue. 
While we understand that tightening the turn radius at Hiawatha Avenue is outside the scope of 
the project, it should be addressed. We would like clear visual and tactile demarcation of the 
pedestrian space at the railroad crossing and a narrowed roadway since no parking is allowed. 


